
 
 
 
14th October 2019 

Sports Uniform for AFL on Fridays in Term 4 
    
Starting this Friday 18th October students will be taking part in AFL skill sessions that 

are part of the Term 4 Sporting Schools Grant which Kurmond PS has successfully 

applied for, providing our students with the opportunity to receive skills in specific sports 

delivered by qualified instructors.  

 
All K-6 students are required to wear their sports uniforms each Friday in Term 4. 
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